
1

Tracy Caddy

From: Generic - Licensing
Sent: 08 June 2023 10:47
To: Wibbly Woods
Subject: TEN Wibbly Wood Festival 2023

Good morning Bertie 
 
As you are aware Environmental Health have objected to your Temporary Event Notice, for an Event 27 – 30 July 
2023, on the grounds of public nuisance. 
 
When an objection is received the licensing authority must a hold a hearing to consider the objection notice, unless 
all parties agree the hearing is unnecessary. 
 
Colleagues in the Governance team will contact you with details. 
 
Meanwhile, if you have any questions, please contact the licensing team. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Tracy 
 
Tracy Caddy (she/her) 
Licensing Officer (normal working days Tues – Fri) 
Operations, Regulation & Enforcement 
t: 01543 308066 | m: 07811 241272 

 
 
 
 
 
 


